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We would like to thank SCE&G for their generous $200,000 donation to the ONE SC disaster relief fund.  Not only 
does SCE&G help South Carolinians get their lights turned back on after a natural disaster-- now they are helping 
them return home.
 
Thanks to generous donations large and small since last year’s flood, we have been able to help 1,500 families return 
home, but we won’t be finished until all of our families touched by the 1,000 year flood and Hurricane Matthew are 
home. Please visit
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